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March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Spring Music Concert. Thursday 27th March, 6.30pm 
 
I am delighted to invite you all to our Spring Music Concert which will take place on Thursday 27th March at 
6.30pm in the school hall.  
 
Student performers need to be at school by 6pm please. 
 
This will be a general celebration of the work done during the term and is open to all to come and watch and 
enjoy. There will be performances from students of all ages and across year groups, so it promises to be a 
fabulous evening! 
 
Our Year 11 band will be performing from 6pm to entertain the audience as they arrive, and the concert will then 
start formally at 6.30pm.  
 
This event will be supported by the BSPTA so refreshments will be available. 
 
It would be lovely to have as many parents, carers, family and friends present as possible to support the hard 
work our young people have been putting in to prepare. It will also, sadly, be the final public performance for 
some of our Year 11 students who will not be here for our Summer Concert. 
 
Entrance is free, but a collection will be taken at the end of the evening to help improve the practice room facilities 
in the Music Department, building on the donations made at Christmas which enabled us to purchase some new 
electric keyboards. Thanks in advance for your generosity and continued support! 
 
Please could parents/carers of student performers (only) complete and return the reply slip below to Mrs Edwards 
as soon as possible, and by Tuesday 25th March at the very latest. 
 
Performers must wear full school uniform and will need to be at school by 6pm, and collected at 8.30pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Samantha Edwards 
Head of Music 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Spring Music Concert, Thursday 27th March 6.30pm     RETURN TO MRS EDWARDS  
 
If your child is performing in the concert, please complete and return this slip as soon as possible, and by 
Tuesday 25th March at the latest. 
 
I am happy for the student named below to perform in the Spring Music Concert on Thursday 27th March 2025.  
 
 
Student name:  …………………………………………………………   Tutor Group: ………………. 
 
Parent name: …………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent signature: ……………………………………………………….        Date: ……………………….. 


